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Dallas Baptist University welcomed over 400 new students 
who participated in the annual Student Welcome and 

Transition (SWAT) Week held August 20-23. Observed for two 
decades, the event has become a cherished Patriot tradition.
	 Divided into teams and small groups, the incoming 
students participated in a variety of activities aimed at 
introducing them to life at DBU.  From forums to service 
projects, advisor meetings to competitive games, special 
speakers to their first nights in the dorms, small group 

discussions to worship services, and ringing the Liberty 
Bell to having their feet washed by team leaders, students 
received a taste of the unique lifestyle embraced by DBU 
Patriots.
	 Amid this introduction to college life, new students began 
to form bonds with faculty and staff who will be instrumental 
in leading them as well as with friends who will learn, 
encourage, and serve alongside them as they pursue God’s 
calling in their lives.


